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To whom it may concern,  

I am a caregiver through the ERDC  program. I care for two neuro-diverse young 

children. A typical day in my child care home is very busy with continuous activities.  

I support the continuation of this program..  

 I  felt appreciated and needed in my community and was very thankful for the 

allotment. I allocated somee back  into my business for the benefit of myself and the 

children. 

Please reconsider and keep this funding  

Thank you, 

Livina Austin  

 


